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End of TLS 1.0 and 1.1 Support
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Wasp Ending Support for Windows Mobile/CE Devices Using TLS 1.0
and 1.1

Effective April 1, 2024, Wasp Barcode Technologies will no longer support
Windows mobile/CE devices using TLS 1.0 or 1.1. Microsoft ended support for
TLS 1.0 and 1.1 due to security risks. Any Windows mobile device using TLS 1.0
or 1.1 will no longer function with Wasp AssetCloud, InventoryCloud and
PackageTracker. This includes our DT60, DT90, DT92, and HC1. Please contact
us to discuss Android devices (DR6 and WTD950) we offer that are compatible
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with our software.

If you use Wasp’s APIs for integrations with AssetCloud or InventoryCloud and
you are using TLS 1.0 or 1.1, please be advised that you may encounter
compatibility issues.
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